FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please could you assist me by sending information regarding the following:

• Please can you direct me to the authority's current IT Network strategy?
The Council does not have a Network Strategy.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

• What does the council currently use for their Networks (Wifi/LAN/SD-WAN)?
A programme of works is currently underway to refresh our network.


• Who are you currently working with for your Networks?
Cisco.

• When does that contract come up to an end?
2033.


• What does the council consider most important when reviewing their Network Strategy?
Security and Performance.

• Who is the best contact around this area?
DDaT.purchasing@leicester.gov.uk
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
